
Honorable Legislators,  
 
I support Senate Bill 998. This is a no brainer for me. It only codifies what's already happening on our 
streets and has had no negative consequences in other states. 
 
Thank you for not listening to the anti-bike reactionaries. 
 
Peter E. Goodkin, M.D. 
Former Chair, Clackamas County Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Committee 
Former member, Lake Oswego Transportation Advisory Board 
 

 


